
Candidate Statement ABA Board of Governors– Steven S. Hansen  

I have been an active member of the Alaska Bar Association since 2009 and wish to serve 
the remainder of Aimee Oravec’s term on the Board of Governors.  

After graduating law school in 2009 I moved to Alaska and have worked in both state and 
private practice. While my work has taken me to all jurisdictions in Alaska, my family and I 
are happy residents of Fairbanks, Alaska, where we have lived for the past 15 years. 

Like many of you I am concerned with the limited number of young attorneys who come to 
and remain in our state. This has profound impacts on access to justice, as well as to the 
firms and agencies who rely on these attorneys. The ABA has made several important 
changes recently to ameliorate the problem and I would continue to support these and other 
steps toward ensuring a healthy future for the Alaska Bar. 

Prior volunteer activities have included the Alaska Judicial Council, North Star Youth Court, 
Nordic Ski Club of Fairbanks, the Tutors Committee and as an alternate member of the 
Alaska Legal Services Corporation’s Board of Directors.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Steven Hansen 




